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LTC Administration

From: Phillip Howells
Sent: 04 February 2022 15:39
To: LTC Clerk
Subject: Consultation on the revised draft Ledbury Neighbourhood Development Plan
Attachments: Ledbury Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 14 Draft Plan.pdf; Ledbury NDP Reg 14 consultation 

response form 26 Jan 2022.docx; Ledbury NDP Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA) Report 
Dec 21.pdf

Ledbury Neighbourhood Development Plan revision - Regulation 14 consultation 
(by BCC copy to all statutory and other desired key consultees) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

I am writing on behalf of Ledbury Town Council (LTC) to advise you that the draft revised Ledbury 
Neighbourhood Development Plan has now been published for consultation under Regulation 14 
of the Neighbourhood Planning Regulations. The consultation period commences officially at 
00.01 am on Saturday, 5th February and runs until midnight on Saturday, 19th March 2022.  
 
Please find attached the draft revision of the Ledbury Neighbourhood Development Plan, a 
Response Form (but see below about the preferred online option) and the Strategic 
Environmental Assessment (SEA). These and all other relevant consultation documents can be 
viewed www.ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk/en-gb/ndp-documents 
section 2.3a. 

. 

As this is a formal statutory consultation all comments submitted will be made available to the 
public and unless you have your own specific response format these have to be provided on a 
specific Response Form which can be completed online (preferred) at:  
www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LedburyNDP_Reg14 or via the link at 
www.ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk/en-gb/ndp-process 
 
Alternatively, please submit any representations on the Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan 
using the Response Form by email to clerk@ledbury towncouncil.gov.uk  or by post to Freepost 
LTC NDP or to Ledbury Town Clerk, Council Offices, Church Street, Ledbury HR8 1DH  to arrive 
by 23.59 pm on Saturday 19th March 2022.                         
                  
Ledbury Town Council will consider all representations received and make any amendments that 
are considered necessary before submitting the Neighbourhood Development Plan to 
Herefordshire Council for examination.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact the Council Clerk at 
clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk . 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Councillor Phillip Howells 
Chair, Ledbury NDP Working Party 
 


